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Dear Pastor and Church Family,     
 

After ten months on the road, we have finally returned to our great state of 
Texas!  God is so good! His blessings are innumerable!  “O taste and 
see that the Lord is good: blessed is the man that trusteth in him.”  
Psalm 34:8  Life is amazing when we just put our trust in God!  He 
supplies all of our needs and when we are faithful He even gives us the 
desires of our heart.   
 

As some of you know, Ginger’s mom fell and broke her hip at the end of 
January.  We were only a few states away, so I was able to bring Ginger 
back to Texas to be with her; as I went back east to finish the meetings 
we had scheduled.  We want to thank all of you who prayed for her.  We 
are  confident that prayer makes a difference!   She went through a partial 
hip replacement and went home the next day.  She did not have any pain 
from the surgery, and has resumed most of her regular activities.  Her 
doctor is amazed.  Praise the Lord!  We serve an amazing God! 
 

We are continuing fervently on the deputation trail.  Since our last update 
we have driven over six thousand miles, and presented our ministry in 
seven states:  Alabama, Mississippi, Ohio, Illinois, Iowa, Texas and      
Arkansas.  We have met many wonderful pastors and fellow servants of 
the Lord.  We are so thankful for those that have provided a place for us 
to stay and for all the wonderful meals that have been furnished for us.  
We are thankful for the encouragement that we have received and hope 
that we have been an encouragement and blessing to those churches 
and pastors we have met.  We are very excited about the progress in our 
support level.  Since January we have had five more churches     
partner with us.  Praise the Lord! 
 

Coming up next month we will be attending three missions conferences, a 
revival, and a camp meeting.  We also have several other meetings in 
Texas.  We are excited to see what God will do in and through us in the 
upcoming weeks! 

Todd and Ginger Steele 
Todd and Ginger Steele 

 

 

Please continue to 

pray for a truck to pull 

our travel trailer. We 

are looking for at least 

a 3/4 ton. 

 

Pray for good health 

and safety while we 

travel. 

 

Pray that others will 

catch our burden for 

America as we present 

our ministry. 

 

Pray that we will be 

able to get the rest of 

our support raised by 

the end of this year. 


